July 10, 2020

By electronic mail (executive.director@puc.nh.gov)

Ms. Debra Howland Executive Director & Secretary NH PUC 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Atkinson Area Waste Water Recycling, Inc. - DW 20-071

Petition for Approval of Permanent Rates and Proposed Tariff Revisions

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to Puc 1603.05, the company submits the accompanying supplemental filing for the above referenced matter. In the company's original supplemental filing, a redline version of the tariff pages were inadvertently left out.

I may be reached directly at (603) 362-1936 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Anthony S. Auger General Counsel

TA/ls enclosures

e cc: service list